
Whole School
Attendance:

94.8%

Friday 10th - Wednesday 15th May Scholastic Book fair in school hall from 3.30pm

Mon 13th - 16th May Y6 SATs Week - Y6 SATs breakfast club starts at 8.30am

Friday 17th May
Y2 trip to the Tower of London, Y3 trip to Eltham Palace

Year 1 Sharing Assembly 10.10am
School Disco

Monday 20th - Friday 24th May Walk to school week

Tuesday 21st May Year 6 School Journey Meeting 3.45pm in the Y6 classroom

Thursday 23rd May
Crowning of Mary 10am - can pupils please bring a flower

for this service

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we look towards the celebration of Pentecost the children are being
reminded about the coming of the Holy Spirit and its first two fruits - love and
joy  - which were very much present in our school this week.  From a beautiful
and uplifting Ascension Day Mass to finishing the week with a fantastic
performance from Year 5, where there was an abundance of joy and love!  
Please remember to check the end of spring term newsletter for your child’s
sharing assembly date. 
I would like congratulate all the children that received their First Holy
Communion last Saturday. Their receiving of the Sacrament shows their
commitment and togetherness with God. Thank you to the parents that have
already sent in pictures for our display.

w/e 10.05.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 2 AND Year 4!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        94.0%
Year 1                              87.4%
Year 2                              94.3%
Year 3                              97.2%
Year 4                              98.4%
Year 5                              97.2%
Year 6                              94.8%

Up coming dates
And finally...

Cricket Award
Congratulations to Kien who as been awarded ‘Player of the
Week’.  Platform Cricket coaches across the hub nominate a

pupil who has really stood out during their sessions and he was
given the award for his skill, excellent hand eye coordination
and for being able to analyse and think quick during matches.  

This achievement is no mean feat as the hub work with children
across 16 London boroughs and he was up against 4000 others!

We are extremely proud that his skill has been recognised -
well done Kien!

School Disco Reminder -
Friday 17th May

There are only a few days left to grab your
ticket for our PTA school disco!  Infant disco
is 4pm-4.45pm and the junior disco is 5pm -
5.45pm.  Tickets are £2 each and available on
the door or via school money and don’t forget
to request your favourite song so it can be
added to the DJ set!

Year 6 SATs
Next week our Year 6 class will be sitting their end of
year exams,  I am sure you will join me in wishing them

good luck.  They have all worked extremely hard on the
run up to the assessments and have many exciting things
to look forward to after they are complete.  Ms Horton
and the Y6 team know they will do their absolute best
and would like to remind them that these are just one

measure of your ability.  They do not test your
personality, your kindness and your sense of humour.  


